Library Activity: The "Dr. Sun Yat-sen and the United States"
Exhibition (07/12/2012)

Dear All,

To memorize Dr. Sun Yat-sen and also to have our users gain better understanding of Dr. Sun's time in the
United States, the University Library has organized the “Dr. Sun Yat-sen and the United States” Exhibition
to be held in the Library. The opening ceremony will take place at the Anthony S.W. Lau Exhibition Hall of
the University Library on 13th December 2012 (Thursday) at 3:30 pm.

This exhibition is jointly presented by the UM Library, National Dr. Sun Yat-sen Memorial Hall in Taiwan,
Dr. Sun Yat-sen Memorial House in Macau, and United States Consulate General Hong Kong and Macau.
It will display nearly 40 pieces of historical documents and valuable photographs, showing the time when
Dr. Sun Yat-sen was at the United States. There will also be a selection of the Library collection pertaining
to Dr. Sun on show in the exhibition.

The exhibition opens from 13th December 2012 to 13th January 2013 (except 24th - 25th December 2012 &
1st January 2013) from 9:00 am to 8:00 pm at the Anthony S.W. Lau Exhibition Hall.

All are welcome to attend the opening ceremony as well as this exhibition.
For any enquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo.

Regards,
UM Library
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